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TO: Board of Trustees 

 
FROM: Deborah Ottmers, Chief Financial Officer 

 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NON-

RENEWAL OF MULTI-YEAR CONTRACTS DUE TO LACK OF 
FUNDING 

 
DATE: May 21, 2024 

 
 
 
Due to a lack of funding for the 2024/2025 year and thereafter, in accordance with Texas 
Local Government Code 271.903, the local government retains the right to terminate 
contracts at the expiration of each budget period.  To that end and due to lack of future year 
funding, we are presenting various contracts for non-renewal for 2024/2025 and onward. 
Supporting documentation will be provided under separate cover.   
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Administrative Recommendation: 

 
Approval of non-renewal of presented multi-year 
contracts 
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